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The HASC Select Committee is asked to review the Winter Plan and seek assurances that all 
parts of the system are well prepared and supported to meet the challenges of increased 
demand on services. 

1. Background 

The presentation attached provides an overview of the approach to winter for all 
Urgent and Emergency Care providers across Buckinghamshire. This is the approach 
aligned to the national and regional ask across England from NHS England. 

2. Main Content 

The presentation is in the form of a powerpoint presentation focusing on the 10 key 
areas of focus that presents the most challenges for our Urgent and Emergency Care 
system in Buckinghamshire. The ten key areas of focus are: 

• Acute and Community 
• Social Care 
• Ambulance 
• Integrated Urgent Care 
• Mental Health 
• Primary Care 
• Pharmacy 
• IPC and Vaccinations 
• Discharge 



• Frimley 
 

All system partners across Buckinghamshire have contributed to this plan. 

3. Next steps and review  

The next steps include implementing the actions noted in the presentation to take 
this forward. 

 This will be reviewed via the Buckinghamshire UEC Board and as part of the wider 
BOB ICB Winter Assurance Plan. 
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